
                                        

                          Illustration for Front Cover 2018 
 

        

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                              

It would help if all the entries could be collected by Tuesday, 

March 31st. 

 

This would allow time for the posters to be on display around the 

town and on our website. 
 
                 Please note the publicity involved. 

Names of children and schools should only be written on 

the back of the posters. 

 

Dear Staff and Pupils,                     
 

Each year Whitstable and Herne Bay Lions Club organizes a poster 

competition for the May Day celebrations in Whitstable and the 

support we have received from local schools has always meant a 

great deal to us. In fact, the children’s designs for the posters and 

front cover of the programme have become part of the tradition. 

We do hope you will be able to participate in this year’s competition. 

 

Competition guide; 
 

 A5 is a good size for younger children 

 Portrait or landscape is fine (landscape is a good fit) 

 Bright colours are best.  

 Nothing should be stuck onto the paper. 

 Wording is not necessary. All the details will printed in the 

space above or below the design. 
 

Every entry will be laminated and displayed in the Castle 

grounds. 

 

A winning entry will be chosen from each school and entered into 

the final selection. They will each receive an award. 
 

A first prize winner and two runners up will then be selected. 

Gift tokens will be presented to the three finalists at Whitstable 

Castle on Sunday, May 3rd, 2020 

                                                                                                           

Thank you for your support 

 

      MAY DAY 



 


